
From: C 1 €JGL 
To: cJPD1 @nrc.gov> 
Date: Sun, Feb 5,2006 7:03 PM 

Re: Getting an Irtdividual Radioactive Material License Subject: 

In a message dated 2/5/2006 5:19:45 PM Eastern Standard Time, JPDl@nrc.gov 
writes: 

> Mr. Quinlan is the Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) for the Rutgers license. 
> Mr. Quinlan's credentials to serve as the RSO were reviewed and approved by 
> the NRC many years ago. 

Could you please send me the file and the persons who authorized Mr. Quinlan 
to serve as the Radiation Safety Officer as a FOI request. He has no degree in 
Radiation Physics. Nor experience therein. 

You begged the question: I said if there is discrimination by the Quinlan 
andlor the Committee what is the NRC's obligation. 
Remember Jim Crow laws in the South? Does the Federal government willfully 
contenance and allow discrimination in the administration of its regulations? 

You also state that even if you and the NRC are aware of criminal activity by 
the Rutgets REHS committee and or its members that is OK with you as it is 
not within your perview. 
Jurisdictional issues are very interesting legal issues. 

Best, 
Prof.Pieczenik 

Professor George Pieczenik 
Lipman Hall 
Cook College 
Rutgers University 
New Brunswick, NJ 08903 


